
Subject: Re: table replication
Posted by Bridgette-DHS on Tue, 08 May 2018 10:57:56 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is a response from Senior DHS Stata Specialist, Tom Pullum: 

If children are your units of analysis, then yes, you should use the KR file.  The relevant IR
variable (v739) is also in the KR file, so do the recode in the KR file. 
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